
January 2017
Happy Scappers

Happy New Years Scrappers.  I'm looking forward to this year. We have
some good projects.  Great party Helen and Barbara L.  Lots of scrappers will
be MIA at this next meeting. Guild retreat, the nerve of them. Ok here we go. 
This months meeting is hosted by Sherrie, Sylvia and Carol T.  Location is 
First Baptist Church in Port Neches. The hostesses have asked that we bring 
Heart Healthy Food. (lets see how that goes). Time is 10-2.  

1. Website fees came due.  The scrappers agreed to pay the fee. 
Sorry about it going down in Dec. 

2. New projects/exchanges for 2017.  Please see the website for 
details. Will have copies for not internet members.  

A.  Projects= All Due at the December Party.  
Mug Rugs
2018 Quilt Show Boutique items 3 @ $8. each 
Seasonal/Holiday Wall Hangings (this has replaced the table 
runner.  This will be exchanged.

     B.  Exchanges
Depression Block, Due in April.  Hostess is Carolyn Slack.
4 Patch X, Due in July.  Hostess is PJ
Vintage Memories date not set yet. And instructions will be 
on website soon.
Finished Past Scrapper Exchange, must be bound and 
quilted, due in December.

NOTE:  You Must do one Project and one Exchange by December.

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2017 Hostesses

February – Sherrie, Sylvia & Carol T
March - PJ & Jo Ann
April _ JoAnn, Becky & Joan
May- Angel, Brenda & Linda J
June- Shelly, Gayle & Linda A
July – Carolyn F, Ethel & Gayle



August- Lydia, Cathy & August
September- Ann Babb, Sue & Laura
October- Linda T, Jane & Winnie
November- Helen & Barbara Loden
December – Barbara Wallace, Ann Bean, Pat and Carolyn Slack

Note: Please look at the hostesses, and make sure I have you in the right 
month.  


